
Site Plan Approval 
Intent  

The intent of site plan approval is twofold:  

1. To ensure that new development is consistent with the requirements of the City of Margate 

Code of Ordnances; and 

2. To provide for periodic review of previously approved site plans to bring them into compliance 

with code changes.    

 

 


